
 

 
 

New Appointment System 
 

The Security Division will be launching a new appointment 
system for the following services: Fingerprinting; Vehicle 
Access Permit or Vehicle Decal issuance; New, Renew, 
Upgrade/Downgrade badges, Breach of Rules Notice (BORN) 
Badge Reactivation, New Company and/or Authorized 
Signatory Training, and Disposition Reviews.  
 
To hear more information regarding the appointment system, 
please plan to attend the next monthly Security Consortium 
meeting on Thursday, June 20, at 1:30 p.m. in the Delta A/B 
Group room on Concourse E. 
 
The effective launch date will be announced in future 
correspondence and the Security website. 
 

Remember, Security is Everybody’s Business! 

The Department of Aviation’s Security Division is responsible for managing an effective Airport Security Program 
that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest and most efficient airport while exceeding 
customers' expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws and codes. 

If you have questions, please contact the Security Division at SecurityID@atl.com. Thank you for your continued 
support of the Airport Security Program. 
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